
Hi Abbey and Irene,

Hope your screenings are going/went well. Elaina said she 
was there the first night and it was really interesting for her. 
Terrific to see renewed interest.

Would it be possible to send me a link? I definitely had a copy 
but can’t locate it. If  it’s not possible, I understand.

Hope to get to see you soon. It’s been a long time.

Warmest regards,
Barb Schleifer


